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Hey Lions!

 

With five issues of Lions With Loss under our belt, I would like to take this opportunity to

thank each of you who have taken the time to meet me here each week.  With that said,

after this week's issue we will be taking a hiatus from our weekly newsletter offering.  It has

been my pleasure to provide you some additional support during this time, and we at

Student Counseling Services are excited to continue bringing you new content and support!  

As always, stay connected by following us on Instagram, @una_scs, and by visiting our

website at www.una.edu/counseling.  Be sure to check out our Virtual Wellness tools with

archives of Lions With Loss Newsletter issues as well as our different workshop series. 

 Please know that we at SCS are here for you and we all wish you a safe and fun summer!

 

Be Well & Roar Lions!

Meghan

 

This Issue:

Photo of the Week
& Counselor Corner
page 1
 
Grief Brief: "An 
Amethyst Remembrance"
page 2-3
 
Wellness Wednesday,
Resources, &
Moment of Zen
page 4


